
Connecting Woodside                Engagement

Connecting Woodside is an 
area-wide project through Sustrans’ 
Places for Everyone programme   
funded by Transport Scotland. 

We want to work with the community 
to rebalance streets to reduce the 
dominance of road traffic and to 
improve streets and public spaces 
for people.

More detail on the project, and our 
progress so far, can be found on our 
website:

www.glasgow.gov.uk/
connectingwoodside

 

Glasgow City Council is undertaking the next phase of the North 
Woodside Road consultation. Following on from the consultation held 
in 2023, we would like to share how your input has helped shape the 
design for the public space at the junction of North Woodside Road 
and Great Western Road.

The updated design includes:

◆  Introduction of a cycle hire station
◆  Improved access with dropped kerbs and tactile paving
◆  A rain garden to aid with sustainable drainage and help to support    
     biodiversity
◆  Existing footways surrounding the perimeter of the new public    
     space will be resurfaced
◆  Proposed amendments to existing local
     Traffic Regulation Orders

About Connecting Woodside

concept design current view



Neighbourhoods,
Regeneration and Sustainability 
231 George Street
Glasgow
G1 1RX
EMAIL sustainabletransport@glasgow.gov.uk
WEBSITE www.glasgow.gov.uk/connectingwoodside

Consultation

We would like to invite you to comment online and, have
your say in the creation of a new look for North Woodside Road

ONLINE CONSULTATION FROM:  26 February 2024 to 12 April 2024
This consultation will focus on the updated design for the public space at the

junction of North Woodside Road and Great Western Road.
Comment at www.glasgow.gov.uk/connectingwoodside

Public On Street Event – meet the project team
Tuesday 19 March 3.30pm – 7.00pm at Project Marquee on Street
at the Junction of North Woodside Road at Lansdowne 
Crescent/South Woodside Road

More information on active and sustainable travel available at: 
www.sustrans.org.uk  


